
  

28 February 1995 

THE PREMIER 

Dr. F. Mdlalose 

Province of KwaZulu-Natal 

Fax no: 03858-202 470 

Dear Sir 

RE: CONSTITUTIONAL PUBLIC MEETING - KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCE 

We refer to the meeting between the KwaZulu-Natal Cabinet, Ms Louisa Zondo and 

the writer hereof from the Constitutional Assembly held on Wednesday 22 February 

1995 and once again express our appreciation for the warm reception and 

opportunity to address yourself and your cabinet. 

We confirm our request for a person to be delegated to liaise with the team of 

Provincial Co-ordinators to be appointed by the Constitutional Assembly for the 

purpose of facilitating the Public Participation Programme in the Province of 

KwaZulu-Natal. The team of Provincial Co-ordinator will be operating form the 

offices of the South African Communication Services in Durban. 

One of the important roles of the province’s delegate to the team would be to 

create a proper communication and consultation channel with the provincial 

government. It is envisaged that through the said channel, adequate consultation 

on aspects of planning including the selection of venues for Constitutional Public 
Meetings (CPM’s), the dates and appropriate communication mechanisms, will be 

facilitated. 

We therefore will appreciate it if your decision regarding the delegate, representing 
the province in the team of provincial co-ordinators, is communicated to the writer 

hereof as soon as possible. As highlighted during the meeting, there is urgency in 

the matter as the Public Participation Programme has been launched and we are 

eager to have the involvement of all the provinces from the initial stages. 

We further confirm the concerns, particularly from the Honourable member of the 

Cabinet, Prince Zulu, regarding the province’s input on the training organisations 

to be utilized for the Constitutional Education Programme (CEP) in the Province of 
KwaZulu-Natal. Kindly let us have suggestions in this regards as a matter of 

urgency. 

Kindly take note that the CEP workshop facilitated by the Community Law Centre 

and initially scheduled to take place on 26 February 1995 at the KwaXimba area 

has been postponed until further notice. 

   



  

  

Your earliest response will be highly appreciated. 

Yours faithfully 

Maphelo Mvunelwa 
Project Manager: Premier and Provincial Liaison 

   


